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The Global Missions Team has continued to meet via Zoom.  

We continue to work with our partners in the Northwest Luzon Conference of the 

United Church of Christ in the Philippines. Good news!  The Peace Pals and bibs 

from Penn West Conference have been received and PM Noel conveyed their 

thankfulness for them! They also received the donation we sent in lieu of being 

able to send our representatives for an in person visit. We have asked them to 

send information about how those funds have been used. We had planned to 

have a special collection for the SHEEP fund and that is still on hold until we hear 

how the money is being used. 

On January 18, 2022, the Global Missions Team hosted an evening via Zoom with 

the Campbell-Nelsons who have been missionaries to West Timor in Indonesia. 

They gave an interesting and informative report of their work in Indonesia and 

then answered many questions from the participants. We are currently working 

to set up another Zoom conference with missionaries later this year. 

Local churches report various mission projects such as making blankets for local 

charities, serving community meals and serving in local food banks. 

Due to the world situation, no mission trips are currently being planned. 

      Respectfully submitted, 

      Jodie Enterline 

 

 


